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PRESS RELEASE 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
CONTACT: Peter Strecker (631) 702-2425 
 

 
     

Open Mic Night at Hampton Coffee Company 
 
The Southampton Youth Bureau will be hosting their next Open Mic Night on Friday, February 10th 

from 6:00pm – 8:00pm at Hampton Coffee Company, 749 County Road 39a in Southampton. If you’re 

in grades 5 – 12, come on out to share your talent! Acoustic performers, karaoke, spoken word, poetry 

and comedic acts are all welcome to participate. To reserve a performance time slot, please email 

pstrecker@southamptontownny.gov or call (631) 702-2425. For more information, please visit 

www.southamptontownny.gov/youthbureau. 
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Lynn Nyilas 
Youth Services Coordinator 
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